
From: Heidi Zagorski <hlzagorski@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 12:46 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket No. DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear PUC,  
 
I am writing this email with concern about Liberty's recent request for a rate increase.  As a resident of 
15 years in New Hampshire I have concern over this increase.  Most specifically due to their recent 
increase.  In my instance, our electric bill doubled.  It went on average from $175-$250 per month, and 
with the most recent rate increase, it has averaged $350-$450 per month.  We are a family of four who 
is conscious about the use of our electricity.  Please take into consideration the financial burden and 
stress this will put on families if approved.  I was waiting for the rate to decrease and receiving this letter 
of intent to increase the rate is very alarming.   
 
I hope this email makes a positive impression and impact. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Heidi Zagorski 
Pelham, NH. 
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